
 

 
 

 
 
ADMIN 
 This is a very important announcement if you are in Gr. 10. Your numeracy assessments are next week and will be held 

in the library. You will write the numeracy assessment with your Gr. 10 Math class and teacher. Please be 20 minutes 
before the beginning time so we can sign you in. Gr. 10 and 12 Literacy exams will be Thursday morning for anyone 
who has not written them. If you are in Gr. 12 and are about to graduate and have not written a Numeracy 10, or a 
Literacy 10 or 12, please make sure you let Ms. Weldon or a counsellor know before Tuesday morning so we can get 
you registered. You CANNOT graduate without these assessments in the Province of British Columbia. The exam 
schedule is posted in the display by the Library and in the front office window. 

 
CAREER CENTRE 
 A final reminder to Gr. 9 students that your deadline to submit your Careers 9 assignments on TEAMS is this coming 

Monday, June 10th. Please see the Career Centre if you have any questions. 
 
CLUBS 
 Science Club—There’s a science club meeting in room B202 during lunch today. This is our second to last meeting of 

this school year, so be sure to come by! 
 
SPORTS 
 Athletic Banquet—Today is the last day to pick up athletic banquet tickets from the small gym at lunch. The athletic 

banquet is Monday, June 10th from 4-8pm. Semi formal dress code! 
 
EVENTS 
 Can’t wait for summer break? Student Council’s annual Summer Spirit Week kicks off next week from June 10th-14th, so 

be sure to wear your best show of summery Sulli spirit to finish the school year! Monday is “Freezie Day” so wear the 
colour of your favourite freezie flavour and come to the courtyard at lunch to get a free freezie! Tuesday is “Summer 
Vacation Day”, dress in your best Summer Vacation clothes and join us for Summer games at lunch in the HUB! What 
kind of sandals does a frog wear? Open-toed! Wednesday is “Crocs vs. Birks Day”, so be sure to wear your preferred 
shoe; the Croc or a Birkenstock? Show up in the HUB at lunch for karaoke! “Barbie and Ken Day” is on Thursday—give 
Barbie or Ken vibes with your outfits and come to the HUB before school to grab cookies and lemonade! We wrap 
things up with “Flower Power Day” on Friday—End off the week with your most floral fit and wake up early for the final 
pancake breakfast of the year! 

 
VOLUNTEERING 
 Sullivan Heights Entrepreneurship Fair is coming to the HUB at lunch on June 11th and 12th! Be sure to get your very 

own tote bags, bookmarks, charm bracelets, lip balms, squish balls and key chains. Don’t forget to bring your money 
and come out to support our student entrepreneurs!  

 Attention Gr. 10 and 11’s, are you interested in getting volunteer hours? Apply to become a leader at next October’s 
Gr. 8 retreat! Poster have been placed around the school with a QR code. Scan the QR code and fill out the necessary 
information. Ms. Moore, Ms. Kalsi or Ms. Rai will contact you if you have been chosen to attend. Gr. 11’s who 
volunteered at last year’s regret are welcome to apply again!    

 Attention all Gr. 11 students. Applications for executive positions on next year’s Grad Council are out. If you are 
interested in a leadership position on Grad Council 2025, apply using the QR code posted outside of the PE office or 
room C211!    
 

CAFETERIA 
 The specials today are: 

• Pulled Pork Sandwich 
• Poutine 
• Spaghetti w/ Tomato Sauce 
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